Bergen County High School of Jewish Studies

COME TO THE

BCHSJS OPEN HOUSE

For 7*" Grade Students and Their Parents

SUNDAY, APRIL 30, 2017

at the

Moriah School
53 South Woodland Street

Englewood
9:30am —12:45pm

Visit our website:
www.bchsjs.org
or Facebook page to see pictures and
videos about our school community.


http://www.bchsjs.org/

